
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

As your child has been selected to attend the STEM week at West Mon School 

next week we thought it would be easier to send a letter with some further 

information.  

 

Pupils will need to be at George Street at 9am on Monday ready for the minibus 

to collect them at 9.15am.  As Monday is an INSET day at George Street, 

school is not open to pupils so we will not be able to allow them into school 

before this time and no breakfast club will be available.  Your child will be 

dropped back off to George Street at approximately 2.30pm.  Please be aware 

that your child will need to be collected at this time or given permission to walk 

home at this earlier time.  

 

The rest of the week, children will be able to come into breakfast club or school 

as normal and leave at the usual time. On Wednesday, West Mon have arranged 

a trip to ‘We the Curious’ in Bristol.  This is a fantastic trip for the children and 

we are sure they will enjoy it.  We are assured that pupils will be returned to 

school by the end of the day, however traffic may delay them slightly so please 

bare this in mind.   

  

If for any reason your child is absent or poorly, please contact the office as 

usual. Lunches will be provided by West Mon for the week, however if you would 

prefer your child to take a packed lunch you are welcome to provide them.  

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for your child and we are sure they will make us 

very proud! 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Larcombe and Mrs Lloyd  


